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There must be an inquiry and processes put in place to ensure that unnecessary slaughter and 

cruelty are stamped out. I don’t understand that we can live in a beautiful and free country with 

some of the most unique animals on the planet yet have our government turn a blind eye to such 

inhuman and cruel practices. I live in the country on the edge of a National park which suffered 

horrendously during the black summer bushfires. I can tell you first hand that the kangaroo and 

wallaby population has been decimated in this area.... yet people are still shooting. It must be 

properly regulated ( or better yet, stopped completely) And absolutely done with compassion and 

thought to the suffering of the animal. 




